
m Students will now park in the front of the school with access 
from Merritt Road.

m All faculty and staff will park in the rear of the school.

m Students arriving late or leaving for early dismissal will  be 
dropped off/picked up in the front of the building.

m The new bus only loop will be for buses only for drop off and 
pick up with access from Tanglewood Drive.

m Regular, morning and afternoon student drop off/pick up will 
no longer be permitted in the front of the building. It will occur at 
the back of the building in the staff parking lot. (See diagram.) The 
Merritt Road loop in front of the school will be eliminated. 

The goal of these changes is to maximize safety for our parent, staff 
and student drivers and school buses. Please be patient while these 
new traffic patterns are implemented. 

www.sgfcsd.org/capital-project

   South Glens Falls High School Capital Project

Traffic/Parking changes

Beginning in September 2019, South Glens Falls High School 
will have a new traffic pattern for buses and student drop 
off/pick up. Parking area designations will also change.
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BUSES ONLY PERMITTED ON NEW BUS LANE

 NEW FACULTY/STAFF PARKING LOT

STUDENT AM DROP OFF/PM PICK UP 
AT CAFETERIA ENTRANCE

-NEW STUDENT PARKING LOT/VISITOR PARKING
-NO AM STUDENT DROP OFF OR PM PICK UP

DROP OFF/PICK UP TRAFFIC


